
 

 

   

 
 

    

 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

DATE:  December 22, 2020 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

 

From: Earle M. Chesley, P.E., General Services Director 

 

Subject: Appropriation for CIP #63 – Green Street Community Center Exterior Door 

Replacement 

 

Recommendation 

 

Accept this report and approve the attached resolution appropriating $10,000 for the 

replacement of the Green Street Community Center exterior doors. 

 

Background 

 

The existing doors at the Green Street Community Center were installed almost 15 years ago. 

They were adequate for the routine users of the community center’s basketball court, but are 

nearing the end of the service life of that grade of door.  Now the community center uses and 

traffic through the exterior double doors has expanded.  The facility is no longer primarily just a 

venue for basketball, but rather includes other activities like pickle ball and other after school 

activities. The most significant upgrade to the facility has been to provide permanent office and 

storage space for the Information Technology (IT) department and IT training classrooms for 

City staff.  This Capital Improvement Program (CIP) subproject was listed in the approved 

Fiscal Year 2021-2030 CIP as an asterisked project, which requires council’s separate approval 

of this appropriation.  

 

Discussion 

 

The replacement doors will be more robust to account for the increased traffic flow and the 

added security requirements for the IT department.  The doors will also be code compliant, with 

respect to crash bars, and power assist on the opening.   

 

Cc Jay Burgess, Public Properties Superintendent  
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